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Mandatory Data Reporting  
 
The window to report mandatory Safe and Supportive School Program (SSSP) data in 
accordance with Texas Education Code, Section 37.115(k), is approaching. To ensure that 
school districts and open-enrollment charter school programs have the necessary tools and 
information to submit the data, there are a few actions that should be taken now. 
 
Beginning with the 2022-2023 school year, the reporting of SSSP data was expanded from an 
aggregate of school district data to individual campus data. The SSSP team that serves each 
campus is responsible for reporting the activities of the team at the campus for the year. SSSP 
data will be reported to the Texas Education Agency through a link provided by the agency.  
 
The link to the instrument will be sent to each campus principal for the district listed in AskTED. 
Campus principals should forward the link to the designated SSSP team member responsible 
for reporting the data. Campus principals should look for an email with the link on June 1, 2023, 
to be sent from safeandsupportiveschoolprogram@tea.texas.gov
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